ssanchez@portlavaca.org

To: ssanchez@portlavaca.org
Subject: FW: Pylon request-Port Lavaca

From: Thomas Petras (Corp) <Thomas.Petras@prosperitybankusa.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 7:28 AM

To: William Key <william.key@blsconstruction.com>; Lorenzo Tenorio <lorenzo.tenorio@blsconstruction.com>; Joy
Janak <joy.janak@blsconstruction.com>; Fawn Leal <fleal@sscsigns.com>

Subject: Re: Pylon request-Port Lavaca

Good Morning Jessica,

This is to confirm that we do want the variance to increase our visibility at this location. If you need any additional
confirmation please let me know.

We appreciate your assistance with this matter.
Thomas Petras

Director of Facilities
Prosperity Bank.



